
 

 

Parents’ Evening October 2025 
 

Tuesday 30th September  
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We will shortly be holding our Autumn Term Parents’ Evening appointments. These 
meetings will be used to talk about how your child has settled into their new class 
and how they are getting on with their learning. It will also give you the opportunity to 
share any concerns or ask any questions that you may have.  
 
The appointments will be held the week beginning Monday 20th October on the 
following days: 

Class Parents’ Evening days 

Nursery Monday 20th, Tuesday 21st and Wednesday 22nd October 

All other classes Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd October 

 
These meetings will be held in person, at school. Appointments will continue to be 10 
minutes long - it is important that this length is adhered to in order to allow the class 
teacher to see every parent across the two evenings.  If you do feel that you need to 
discuss anything further with the class teacher, please get in touch with the school 
office who can arrange a further meeting for you. Please also remember that due to 
teacher workload, we are only able to offer one appointment per child.  
 
Please do not arrive more than 10 minutes before your appointment time. To 
minimise the number of people in school, please do not bring your children along if at 
all possible. If your child does need to accompany you to the appointment, please 
make sure they are supervised throughout your visit. They must not be 
unaccompanied around the school building. Playgrounds will be off limits as they will 
be in use by Magna after school club.  
   
Appointments will be made through your Arbor account and the booking system will 
go live on Friday 3rd October at 5pm. After this time, please log in to your Arbor 
account and then on the homepage select the ‘Guardian Consultation’ icon.  
 
Ms Rich, our SENCO, will be available for informal drop ins during Parents’ Evening.  
 
Finally, a reminder that all Enrichment Clubs on Tuesday 21st and Thursday 23rd are 
cancelled.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Vanessa Kyprios 
Headteacher  


